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Shoup, Paula

From: Brown, Cheryl
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 5:54 PM
To: Shoup, Paula
Subject: FW: Jumbo Shrimp Opening Night VIP Party/Form 9 Reporting Information

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please post to the City Council Gift Disclosure webpage 
 

Cheryl 
 

Dr. Cheryl L. Brown, Director 
Jacksonville City Council 
117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 
Jacksonville, Florida 32202 
CLBrown@coj.net 
904.630.1452 (Office) 
904.630.2906 (Fax) 
 
“….The best antidote I know for worry is work. The best cure for weariness is the challenge of 
helping someone who is even more tired. One of the great ironies of life is this: He or she who 
serves almost always benefits more than he or she who is served.”  
― Gordon B. Hinckley 
 
 
 

*** Please note that under Florida's very broad public records law, email communications to and from city 
officials are subject to public disclosure. *** 
 

From: Brock, Carol  
Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2019 1:50 PM 
To: CM 
Cc: Brown, Cheryl; Miller, Carla 
Subject: Jumbo Shrimp Opening Night VIP Party/Form 9 Reporting Information 
 
Council Members,  
 
Please note that you received an email invitation on or around March 29 for the Jumbo Shrimp Opening Night VIP Party. 
A sample is below however you must use the one you personally received in your email. These are non‐transferable 
and can only be used by a CM and a guest. For reporting purposes the value of each ticket is $25. Please let me know if I 
can help you with this.  
 
Have fun! 
‐Carol  
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From: Jill Popov <jill@ffsportsgroup.com> 
Date: April 2, 2019 at 9:15:47 AM EDT 
To: Jill Popov <jill@ffsportsgroup.com> 
Subject: Re: Reminder: VIP OPENING NIGHT 4/4 Invitation from Ken Babby (RSVP 
required by 4/2) 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.  
 

PLEASE RSVP TO (Jill@ffsportsgroup.com by 4/2). Invitation is for you and a guest!  
  



3

 
 
 

 

  


